
  

Newsletter 

Christmas Farye 

Thank you to everyone that came along last Friday night to the school Christmas Fayre. It was  

great to see so many of you braving the cold weather to come and support this event. Thanks to 

the hard work of the PTA and your generosity over £1150  was raised!  

Can we also say a massive thank you to the PTA for enabling us to attend the Panto again this 

year, everyone enjoyed it. Thank You 

Carols by torchlight  

On Wednesday evening we are have a carols by torchlight event. The Thirsk brass band are  going 

to lead us in singing some Christmas carols. This is a free event and we hope that it will be well 

supported. Please wrap up warm, bring a torch and head on to the playground for a 6.30pm start. 

Feel free to bring along friends and relatives –the more the merrier!  

It’s Panto season 

Over the week it has been lovely to see so many children taking part in the different performances 

in school. Next week will see Miss Shepherd’s, Miss Cullis and Miss Cruikshanks children take to 

the stage. 

Newsletter… the future 

Please remember that after the Christmas holidays that we are going paperless with the schools 

newsletter. There will be paper copies held in a stand next to the school office for those that do 

not have internet access. We hope to utilise Eschools and Facebook to promote events and send 

out information to parents. 

Thirsk Community Primary School 
15.12.2017 

Weekly Attendance we are aiming for higher than 97% 

 

R/1S, 1/2EC & 1/2MC 

 

Monday 18th please come in     

Christmas themed clothes, (jumper, 

top, head band etc) Please be back 

at school for 4.45 ready for the  

evening performance. 

After School Club 

Please note After School 

Club will be closed on Friday 

22nd December  

Class % attendance this 

week (all pupils) 

RB 94.1 

R/1S 89.5 

1/2EC 85 

1/2MC 94 

3BC  100 Outstanding 

3PR 98.3 Well done 

4AW 91.9  

5E 97.1 Well done 

5P 96.2 Well done 

6T 96.2 Well done 

Total 93.7 



  

Dates for Your Diary 

18/12/17-     KS1 Christmas songs and Poems for parents – 2pm & 5pm 

18/12/17-     RB & Nursery Christmas Party (9.30 am) 

19/12/17-     Glee Choir visit to Sowerby House 2pm 

19/12/17-     Y 5&6 Christmas Party (am) 

20/12/17  Royal Legion Brass Band Christmas Concert 6pm 

20/12/17-     R/1S 1/2EC & 1/3EC Christmas Party (morning) 

20/12/17  RE-ARRANGED Year 3/4 Christmas Party  13.0pm 

21/12/17-     Service at St Mary’s Church 11am 

22/12/17-     Christmas Lunch 

22/12/17-     End of term 2.30pm 

Pupil of the Term       Well done every one !! 

RB Billy Mayne     3BC Piotr Gron 

R/1S  Riley Jewitt    4AW Jazmine Hassan 

1/2MC  Elliott Teagle    5P Jack Lovell 

1/2EC   Lola James    5E Sophie Horbury 

3PR Kash Butcher    6T Hannah Challenger 

Next Few Weeks Clubs 

Monday  

11th 

Tuesday  

12th 

Wednesday  

13th 

Thursday  

14th 

Friday  

15th 

  

Judo as 

Normal 

  

  

    

No Gym 

Club due to     

Christmas 

show 

  

Clubs as 

Normal 

4.10 finish 

  

Clubs as 

Normal 

4.10 finish 

Monday  

18th 

Tuesday  

19th 

Wednesday  

20th 

Thursday  

21st 

Friday  

22nd 

  

Glee Club 

Only 

  

  

    

No Clubs 

  

No Clubs 

  

No Clubs 

PTA 

FRIDAY 22nd 

Is wear a Christmas   

jumper day !! 

All pupils and staff are invited 

to come dressed in Christmas 

themed outfits, whether it be a 

jumper, top, head band etc 

A donation would be welcome 

Thank You 


